
Attendance monitors 
Attendance monitors have now been chosen for each class! Each child will receive a letter home 

to explain their new role and a badge to wear at school. These children have the important job on 

making sure their class know what their attendance is each week by putting up the attendance 

posters for their class. They also have the important task of recording the children in their 

class who are on time every day by using a tick sheet. If you are on time every day for two 

weeks your attendance monitor will let Mrs Broome know and your name will be entered into our  

half-termly prize draw.  

 

Remember—being on time for school means you learn more and you have more 

chances of winning that punctuality prize! 

Our Spring Term Punctuality Prize is: 

A voucher for JR Zone! 

Attendance Updates 

Education Welfare Officer led Attendance meetings – this week we are meeting with Sarah 

Baker to discuss all children whose attendance is below 95% and those that are  

persistently late. This may involve inviting families to Attendance meetings to discuss ways 

forward in improving attendance. These are supportive meetings led by Sarah and are also at-

tended by Mrs Broome, our Deputy Head Teacher and Mrs Hussey, our child and family work-

er.  Children who do not reach our attendance target do not achieve as well as those who do – 

it is our duty to ensure your child achieves their very best, it is your duty to ensure they at-

tend school regularly. We are duty bound to work with all families to support increased levels 

of attendance and punctuality.  

Attendance meeting requests will be sent out in the next couple of weeks. If you feel you 

need to talk to someone about your child’s attendance and/or punctuality, please contact the 

school and arrange a meeting with Mrs Broome or Mrs Hussey.  


